

# Pembroke Regional Hospital **MEMO**

To: All Staff and Physicians

From: PRH Vaccination Committee

Date: Friday October 18th, 2024

**Subject: PRH Fall Vaccination Program** 

With the co-circulation of respiratory diseases this fall such as influenza, COVID and RSV, vaccinations will be very important to protect the health of individuals, families and communities, while also reducing the impacts on our healthcare system.

## Staff, Physician and Volunteer Vaccination Program:

Starting the week of October 21st, 2024, the Occupational Health and Safety Team will be running concurrent vaccination clinics, offering both the seasonal influenza vaccine as well as the COVID-19 vaccine. The clinics will be **drop-in** where staff, physicians, and volunteers can request to receive either vaccine or both vaccines.

# Staff, Physician and Volunteer Clinics (appointment not required):

Date	Location	Time	Vaccines Available
Tuesday October 22, 2024	2 <sup>nd</sup> Floor Link	1300-1530	COVID-19 <b>and</b> Flu Vaccine
Wednesday October 23, 2024	2 <sup>nd</sup> Floor Link	0930-1200	COVID-19 <b>and</b> Flu Vaccine
Thursday October 24, 2024	Rehab Dining Room	1300-1500	COVID-19 <b>and</b> Flu Vaccine

Additional clinic dates as well as roaming clinics will be offered in the coming weeks.

If you wish to receive the influenza vaccine and are not able to attend a scheduled clinic time, please contact a member of the Occ Health Team at ext 7202 or drop into the department during regular office hours.

In order to help expedite the process, we ask that you complete your consent form(s) prior to arriving at the clinic, available here:

#### **COVID-19 Vaccine:**

https://intranet.pemreghos.org/Common/Intranet/Flu%20Shot/COVID-19 vaccine consent form.pdf

## Flu Vaccine:

https://intranet.pemreghos.org/Common/Intranet/Flu%20Shot/Injectable%20Influenza%20Vaccine%20Consent%20Form.pdf

Consent forms are also available electronically on the PRH Intranet. Simply click on the "Flu Shot" icon to access the forms.

## **Vaccine Incentive!**

We are excited to share that every staff member and physician who receives a vaccine will get a full sized treat and will be entered into a draw for several chances to win a PRH gift card.

To be entered into the draw, simply drop into one of the PRH clinics to receive a vaccine(s) or provide proof of vaccination to the Occupational Health and Safety Department (Tower C- ground floor) or by email: <a href="https://occhealth@pemreghos.org">OccHealth@pemreghos.org</a>

Several draws will take place over the course of the vaccination campaign.